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Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	Tel: 028 7964 2254

Website: www.tobermoreps.com
info@tobermoreps.magherafelt.ni.sch.uk 


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


8th February 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,
Re: Catch Up Days 

Firstly, I would like to take the opportunity to thank parents and guardians for their ongoing support, perseverance and efforts during this unprecedented time. As a staff we have been very pleased with the high level of engagement with learning from home, across all the year groups and are particularly pleased with the quality and quantity of work being produced by our pupils.

While we want to highlight the success of all this hard work, we also want to address the amount of screen time and added pressures that children and parents are exposed to when completing work at home and the potential impact this can have on quality time spent as a family. In order to support our pupils and parents throughout this period, we are going to designate Monday 15th February and Tuesday 16th February as, ‘Catch Up Days.’ This means that no new lessons will take place on these days or new tasks posted onto Seesaw or Microsoft Teams. Instead, we would encourage pupils to spend time catching up with their existing work that hasn’t been completed. During this time no work should be uploaded to Seesaw or Microsoft Teams.
I realise that work has been sent home by your child’s teacher on these days, however, I would encourage you to disregard this work and catch up on previous work as mentioned above. 

I appreciate that these are difficult times and we, as a staff, have been encouraged not only by hard work completed by our pupils, but the support and encouragement from our parents and local community. This is greatly appreciated and provides great reassurance that we are meeting the needs of our children. 

The next set of Home Learning Packs can be collected on Monday 22nd February or Tuesday 23rd February between 9am and 11am. If you have any difficulty collected these, please contact the school office to arrange an alternative time. 

If you have any queries about any information on this letter, please contact Mr Cheevers on icheevers766@c2kni.net     

Yours truly,

Ian Cheevers 

Mr Ian Cheevers 

Principal of Tobermore Primary School                             

